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MEMBERS PRESENT: Rick Caulfield (chair), Deb Horner, Cassie Mellon, Scott Arko, 



endorsement could be appealed through the MPC process. The chair expressed 
the view that this is a contractual issue between UAF and CIGO and that the MPC 
would not be involved. 
 
NCS continues to work on development of official trails map. Its goal is to have 
that completed by end of the spring semester 2006. 
 
A schedule now exists for identifying walking trails through a public process and 



NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING: March 2, 2006, 9-11am, Chancellor’s Conference 
Room, Signers’ Hall. 
 
 
 


